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Dear Parents,
There are several activities planned during the school year that add a lot of fun to your child’s academic schedule.  In addition to these activities, we want to recognize Miss Glover for her dedication and commitment to our children. 
We have found it easier for parents, as well as room parents to collect one sum at the beginning of the year to be used for all of the events. This donation is separate from the monies you gave to the PTO. This is money that is used in our classroom only. 
The following is a breakdown of the planned activities and the per student budgeted cost:
Holiday Party:			$3.00
Holiday Gifts: 			$10.00
Valentine’s Party: 		$2.00
Teacher Appreciation Week: 	$10.00
Specials Teachers:		$2.00
Birthday Gift:			$3.00
End of the Year Gifts:		$5.00		
Total Donation per Student:  	$35.00
Each kindergarten class is asking for a one-time voluntary donation of $35.00 per student. To donate, please mail your donation check payable to: 
Missy Bibb 10999 E. Onyx Court Scottsdale, AZ 85259
You can also give it to one of us at drop-off.  One of us is typically on the playground in the morning. However, please don’t have your child deliver it. 
Thank you very much for your time and donation. Every dollar goes back to the kids or Miss Glover as a thank you for teaching our children.
Together we can plan a wonderful year for our children!
Your Room Moms,
Christine Samaddar (Emma’s mom) 	Missy Bibb (Nicky’s mom)	Stephanie Handley (Allison’s mom)
chrissydel@yahoo.com			missy_bibb@icloud.com 	handley.stephanie@gmail.com 
 (480) 612-1134				(480) 440-5675			(480) 620-6813

